
 

 

 

     

                      
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

REVISED LETTER 

February 16, 2017 

 
 

 

Randy Sellers 

789 Maryland Avenue East 

Saint Paul, MN  55106-2535 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 789 Maryland Avenue East 

 

VIA EMAIL:  mcdufftheinsane@gmail.com 

 

Dear Mr. Sellers: 

 

This is to confirm that at the February 14, 2017 Legislative Hearing, the Legislative Hearing 

Officer, Marcia Moermond recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

February 28, 2017 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse to further discuss the 

vehicle issue and also for you to seek legal advice.  Ms. Moermond suggested calling Southern 

MN Regional Legal Services at 651-222-5863.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

c:   Steve Magner 

 Paula Seeley 

 Lisa Martin 

 Willie Williams 
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